


TAMPA ELECTRIC COMPANY'S REPORT ON STATUS
OF TERRITORIAL AGREEMENT BETWEEN TAMPA ELECTRIC
COMPANY AND THE CITY OF LAKELAND

In Order No. PSC-92-0570-FOF-EU issued on June 25, 1992 in Docket No. 920251-EU
the Commission approved the territorial agreement entered into by and between Tampa Electric
Company and the City of Lakeland, Florida. Section 4.1 of said agreement calls for an annual
report from Tampa Electric Company providing the status of the agreement and any modifications
proposed in the agreement.

On March 18, 2014 Tampa Electric and the City of Lakeland filed a joint petition seeking
the Commission's approval of a second amendment to their territorial agreement which makes
some minor modifications to the territorial boundary between the two utilities to better enable them
to provide electric service to their respective customers in the future. As the joint petition
explained, no then current customers of either utility would be affected by the proposed territorial
boundary modifications. That joint petition was approved as a matter of proposed agency action
by Order No. PSC-14-0268-PAA-EU on May 28, 2014, followed by a Consummating Order No.
PSC-14-0324-CO-EU issued in the same docket on June 24, 2014. Aside from the modifications
effected by the second amendment, the agreement remains in full force and effect.

On December 23, 2024 Tampa Electric and City of Lakeland filed a Joint Petition for
Approval of Temporary Services' in Docket No. 20240171-EU whereby the Joint Petitioners asked
the Commission to approve Lakeland Electric’s extending and providing retail electric service to
Shaller Reserve Subdivision, currently in Tampa Electric’s electric service territory, and Tampa
Electric’s extending and providing retail electric service to Phase 2 of Cadence Crossing, currently

in Lakeland Electric’s electric service territory. The Commission voted to approve Staff’s

1'See DN 10351-2024 filed on December 23, 2024 in Docket no. 20240171 -EU.










